
 

ANNOUNCING VAHDAT & ABOUDI’S NEXT 

SCHOLARSHIP COMPETITION!  

We created our Scholarship Competition last year in an effort to support LA area students, and 

the interest was so overwhelming that we have decided to make this an ongoing event! Just like 

last year, any student who wants to be considered should send us a one page essay, and this 

time the topic is immigration. Are you an immigrant, or do you have a close friend or family 

member who is an immigrant? How has immigration in this country enriched your life and 

impacted your world view? Feel free to be as creative and clever as you like! 

Send your essays to jj@sfvlaw.com by March 15, 2019, and we will announce the winner of the 

$500.00 scholarship on April 15! If you have any questions, feel free to email Jason Jennings at 

jj@sfvlaw.com. 

Please make sure to visit us at www.sfvlaw.com and link up with us on social media, as we will 

announce the winner on our social media channels! 

Good luck to everyone! 
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